
Due to popular demand the UAN Housekeeping training courses have nearly reached our training license 
capacity.   UAN has obtained a second license for both courses and can now offer additional registrations.  
Going forward anyone who has not registered for one of the Housekeeping training course may receive a 
message that the session is full, if so please use the following URL (web) addresses to register: 

Please Note: If you have already registered and received a GoToTraining confirmation email, you 
do not need to register again.    

UAN Accounting Housekeeping: 

https://attendee.gototraining.com/r/920399370279276033 
 

UAN Payroll Housekeeping: 

https://attendee.gototraining.com/r/8716934068258635521 
 

Reminder:  If you are the clerk/fiscal officer at more than one entity, please only register for 
one entity. Also, if you intend to participate in the webinar with more than one 
individual from your entity please only register once. Individuals who attend the 
online training including those that participate but do not directly register can 
earn education credits in accordance to the Fiscal Integrity Act. 

 
 


